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Dear Dr. Boone:

Thank you for your letter of December 18, 2014, providing late notification of the expansion of several
Early Childhood Education (ECE) programs at the off-campus instructional site (north Campus) during
the fall 2014 and spring 2015 semesters. The credential and the percent available at the North Campus

site are listed below:

Semester Credential Percent offered at North Campus
Fall 2014 ECE Certificate C55220D 13 of 18 Credits (72.2%)

Spring 2015 ECE Certificate C55220D 13 of 18 Credits (72.2%)

Fall 2014 School Age Certificate C55220E 7 of 18 Credits (38.8%)

Spring 2015 School Age Certificate C55220E 7 of 18 Credits (38.8%)

Fall 2014 Infant/Toddler Care Certificate C55290 13 of 18 Credits (72.2%)

Spring 2015 Infant/Toddler Care Certificate C55290 13 of 18 Credits (72.2%)

Fall 2014 ECE Diploma D55220A 25 of 39 Credits (64.1%)

Spring 2015 ECE Diploma D55220A 31 of 39 Credits (79.4%)

Fall 2014 ECE Associate Degree A55220 25 of 74 Credits (33.7%)

Spring 2015

ECE Associate Degree A55220

34 of 74 Credits (45.9%)

Included with your letter was a faculty roster for those teaching at the North Campus site and a report
outlining library resources available to students at the site.

The College is already approved to offer programs at the North Campus location and the programs you
are offering are approved programs offered at another site.

We acknowledge the information, will add it to our files and request no additional information.

Best regards,
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